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AMOUNTS INVESTED IN TARGETED PREVENTION ACTIVITIES
FOR AGYW IN TWO COUNTRIES

In an article on investments in adolescent girls and young women (AGYW) in GFO #304, we incorrectly
stated the amount invested in targeted prevention activities among AGYW in two countries: Kenya and
Mozambique.

The corrected article is available here. The changes have also been made in the Word and PDF versions
of GFO #304, available on that same page.
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